Government of West Bengal
Finance Department
Audit Branch
Nabanna, Howrah-2

No.6363-F[P] Dated, the 8" December, 2016

NOTIFICATION

In continuation of this Department Notification No.7692-F[P2] dated 03.11.2015 the Governor is pleased
to declare 12™ December, 2016(Monday), as a Holiday on account of Fateha-Dwaz-Daham, in place of 3%
December, 2016(Tuesday) for State Government offices, Local Bodies, Statutory Bodies, Boards, Corporations
and Undertakings controlled or owned by State Government, Educational Institutions etc. all over the State with
the exception of the offices of the Registrar of Assurances, Kolkata and the Collector of the Stamp Revenue,
Kolkata.

Sd/- D.K. Mahapatra
Special Secretary to the
Government of West Bengal
Finance Department



